STATISTICAL GENETICS RETREAT

Friday, November 30, 2007

There is unusual strength in the general area of statistical genetics at the University of Washington and the Fred Hutchinson Cancer Research Center. Some of this strength is reflected in the Graduate Certificate in Statistical Genetics and the Statistical Genetics Ph.D. tracks in Biostatistics and Statistics. Following the recent positive review of the Certificate Program, the awarding of an NIH Training Grant in Statistical Genetics and the relocation of the Summer Institute in Statistical Genetics to Seattle, it is timely to review the current curriculum in statistical genetics and examine possible expansions, including an online program. It is also timely to celebrate the research being done by our faculty and students. Please join us for a day of discussion and celebration. 
FOEGE BUILDING, ROOM S110

9:15 am
Coffee and bagels

9:30 am
Discussion of curriculum, certificate requirements, online program, 

and collaborative research possibilities. This discussion is open to all 

UW and FHCRC people with an interest in statistical genetics. The 

current curriculum is at http://depts.washington.edu/statgen/
11:30 am
Statistical Genetics Faculty Meeting 
12:00 pm
Lunch Break

HEALTH SCIENCES BUILDING, ROOM RR 134
2:00 pm
Marcus W. Feldman, Department of Biological Sciences, Stanford 

University:  “Recent research in statistical genetics”

3:00 pm
Maynard V. Oslon, Department of Genome Sciences, University of 

Washington:  “The place of quantitative training in the education of 

genome scientists.”

UW MEDICAL CENTER PLAZA CAFE, ROOMS C AND D

4:00 pm
Student posters and Reception
